
 

 

NZEI Te Riu Roa Paid Union Meeting for teachers Thursday 28th June 2018 
The school has been advised by NZEI that it is holding a Paid Union Meeting for all teachers on the afternoon 
of Thursday 28th June, in Palmerston North.  Accordingly, most of our staff will be unavailable after 1.00 pm 
on that date.  If you are unable to arrange childcare, we will have a limited number of staff to supervise your 
child. If your child will not be able to go home at 1.00pm please return the form attached by Friday 22nd June.  
The school bus will run at the normal time of 3.00pm. 
Please return this form if your child needs to stay at school, by Friday 22nd June. 
 
My child/ren ____________________________ will be staying at school. 
 
Signed _________________________ (parent/caregiver) 
 
 
 
 
 


